
 
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION

 

Date of Meeting: June 3, 2024

To: Mayor Washam and Board of Commissioners

From: David Baucom, Police Chief

 

 

7.B. Retirement of Kenny Russell

 

 
Action Requested:
Chief Baucom will recognize Kenny Russell's 22 years of outstanding service and dedication to the Town
of Cornelius and Cornelius Animal Shelter upon his retirement.

Manager's Recommendation:
Approve a Resolution recognizing Officer Russell's years of service, retire his badge and award it to him.

ATTACHMENTS:
7B-Kenny Russell Retirement.pptx
RES-Officer Kenny Russell Retirement.docx

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/2687138/7B-Kenny_Russell_Retirement.pdf
https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/2647195/RES-Officer_Kenny_Russell_Retirement.pdf
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